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	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2019-2020 Revised Budget
	
	$6,916,000
	
	$6,916,000
	
	7.0
	
	0.0

	2021-2022 Base Budget
	
	$8,301,675
	
	$6,916,000
	
	(1.0)
	
	0.0

	2021-2022 Decision Packages
	
	$13,205,007
	
	$14,618,000
	
	1.0 
	
	0.0 

	2021-2022 Proposed Budget
	
	$28,423,000
	
	$28,450,000
	
	7.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium
	
	311.0%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium
	
	191.0%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: State revenue from the state Puget Sound Taxpayers Accountability Act Fund. 

	Base Budget Assumptions: Allocations proposed to align with Motion 15492 and funded solely by state revenue.



DESCRIPTION

The Puget Sound Taxpayers Accountability Account (PSTAA) is funding solely supported by state funds associated with a sales tax offset assessed on Sound Transit 3 projects. It is estimated that the County will receive $318 million in funding during the next 15-year period to be invested in early learning facilities, the King County Promise (post-secondary educational support), and community-based support for K-12 learnings. The Council adopted Motion 15492 in August of 2019 which allocates funding over the life of the fund, and approved an implementation plan in September of 2020 which further governs how the funds will be used.

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

Motion 15492 requires that up to 7% of proceeds over the life of the account be used for evaluation and administrative costs. Of that, up to 10% of each year's evaluation and administration moneys will be used to provide for technical assistance and capacity building for small organizations, partnerships and groups to provide services to include  providing or funding legal, accounting, human resources and leadership development services and support. 

The remaining proceeds would then be distributed over the 15-year life of the fund among the three priority areas identified in Motion 15492 as follows: 

· 52% for Early Learning, including a 7.5% in home care provider dedication. 
· 38% for King County Promise, distributed as follows: 
· 45% to K-12
· 45% to Postsecondary 
· 10% to Community Based Organizations 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]10% for K-12 Community Based Organizations (identified as Love and Liberation in the implementation plan)

It is difficult to determine the funding allocations from the executive proposed budget book because the total allocations combine decision packages and base budget adjustments; however, the Executive has confirmed that the 2021-2022 proposed budget closely aligns with the spending plans outlined in Motion 15492 and the recently adopted  implementation plan that was approved by Council in September 2020.  These allocations include:

· $13.3 million or 51% for Early Learning, including $1 million or 7.5% in home care provider dedication.
 
· $9.7 million or 37% for King County Promise, distributed as follows: 
· $4.4 million or 45% to K-12
· $4.4 million or 45% to Postsecondary 
· $974,000 or 10% to Community Based Organizations 

· $2.6 million or 10% for K-12 Community Based Organizations (identified as Love and Liberation in the implementation plan)

KEY ISSUES

There are no issues identified with this budget; however, the Council may desire to track the progress of PSTAA investments throughout the biennium. 




